
From: Mohammad Moradi 

Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 8:31 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: D01-20003 and D02-20009 Application 

To whom it may concern,  

My name is Mohammad Moradi and I am a resident of Richmond Hill. I am looking to 
buy a condo unit in north of Richmond Hill and I was not able to find anything. I just 
realized through the news that a condo would developed in the oak ridges area and that 
is very exciting.  

I want to support this application as I am interested to buy one or two units in this area. 
In my opinion this is a very good area for elder people who would like to live in the 
condo and I am sure most of the Richmond Hill resident would support this. 

Thanks, 

Mohammad Moradi 

#903, 18 Harding Blvd W, 

Richmond Hill, ON L4C 0T3 


